
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 12:40:43 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 3:47 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
DANIELLE STAFFEN

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The merger between Union Gas and Enbridge Gas Inc. has so far been detrimental to customers of Union Gas.
Enbridge clearly does not respect the cost of living in the GTA and has applied for an increase that will serve their
own pocketbooks, and not of those that they are to serve. Since the provincial government does not understand the
consequences of it's financial decisions in other utilities, it is up to the OEB to protect Ontarians from Enbridge Gas
so that when the Ford government adds its "two cents" homeowners will be able to cope.

-- Attachment --
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